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444 South 1efh Street Mall 
Omaha, NE 68102-2247 

May 16, 2011 
LlC-11-0053 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

References: 1 . Docket No. 50-285 
2. Letter from NRC (K. M. Kennedy) to OPPD (D. J. Bannister), "NRC Inspection 

Report 05000285/2011007; Preliminary Yellow Finding, Fort Calhoun Station," 
dated May 6, 2011 (NRC-11-0041) (EA 11-025) 

Subject: Receipt of Inspection Report and Request for Regulatory Conference 

This letter confirms that the Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) has received the Reference 2 
Inspection Report and is requesting a regulatory conference on Thursday, June 2, 2011, at the 
NRC's Region IV office in Arlington, Texas. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~~tfUtit 

T. R. Nellenbach 
Division Manager-Nuclear Operations 
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c: E. E. Collins, Jr., NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV 
K. M. Kennedy, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV 
L. E. Wilkins, NRC Project Manager 
J. C. Kirkland, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 


